
> Dear Co-Chairs Dembrow and Powers and Joint Committee Members— I  
> strongly support HB 2020 and urge its passage, mostly on behalf of my adult children and 
grandchildren who will hopefully far outlive me, and will be the ones who have to survive the world of 
climate change. As you know, better than most, we are very far behind where we should be on this 
critical issue. 
> This bill is an important “first step” and I would encourage even STRONGER GOALS:  ALL major 
polluters subject to caps:  NO EXEMPTIONS, NO EXCLUSIONS; 20% reduction by 2025, 55% by 2035, and 
100% by 2050.  
>  
> Thanks for your dedication to Oregon and the earth.  
> Sincerely, 
> Mary Lou Hennrich 
> 503-887-8416 
 


